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Elders 
 

Ron Fox - (940) 636-2406 
Ken Keiser - (940) 923-2117  
Rob Moore - (940) 447-0653 
Lawrence Robinson - (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott - (940) 631-4181 
  

Ministers 
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family - (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth - (580) 770-1723 

Record for January 22, 2023 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution 
Budget 
Wednesday Evening 1/25 
Additional Special Benevolence Contribution 

157 
321 

$32,262.85
$15,650.00  

148 
$830.00 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         

                       Friday - 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. (except for holidays) 

Telephone Number: (940) 692-0032 (during office hours) 

*Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org (*Please use for urgent need 

or prayer request outside of listed office hours.) 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter) 

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view on the 

https://www.youtube.com/c/faithvillagechurchofchrist channel.  

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Wednesday Evening Classes 

. 

 

   9:00 a.m. 

 10:00 a.m.  

7:00 p.m. 

Elder In Charge for the week of: 
January 29 - Ken Keiser  
February 5- Rob Moore    

 

#18 Faithful Love 

Welcome - Zachary Waugh 

#747 Sing On, Ye Joyful Pilgrims 

Lesson 1: Steve Miller  

#659 I Love to Tell the Story 

Lesson 2: Zachary Waugh  

#474 Thank You, Lord 

Lesson 3: Chris Swinford  

Lord’s Supper / Contribution Prayer 

#694 Servant Song 

Invitation - Chris Swinford  

#64 I Worship You, Almighty God 

Shepherd’s prayer  

#860 There Is a Habitation 
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GOD WITH US 

 

Faith Village 5th Sunday Worship 
Psalm 147:1 “Praise the Lord! For it is good to sing praises to 

our God; for it is pleasant, and a song of praise is fitting.” 

 

Lesson 1: Steve Miller  
“We Sing Because We are Cheerful” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lesson 2: Zachary Waugh  
“We Sing To Share the Truth of God With One Another” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lesson 3: Chris Swinford  
“We Sing To Thank God for the Gift of Jesus Christ” 

 

 

 

 

 



TIPTON CHILDREN'S  HO ME  
Grocery and supply pickup will be Tuesday, January 31. 
Suggestions: 

Liquid dish soap  
Paper towels 
Bleach 
Dryer sheets  
 Facial tissues  

Assorted cereal 
Pop-Tarts 
Granola bars  
Popcorn 
Ranch Style Beans 

Ketchup 
Mayonnaise or  
    Miracle Whip 
Canned chicken 
Spaghetti sauce 
Cooking oil 

 

  

 

 

 

If this is your first time with us, welcome! Thank you for being our 
guest today. We’re glad you’re here. 

Sunday Morning   

-Nursery (birth to 24 months): Attendants are available during 

the Sunday and Wednesday classes and services. 

-There will be no Children’s Bible Lesson during the sermon 

today. 

Sunday Afternoon 

-LTC Practice: 4:30 pm, today, in the Youth Center 
 

-TODAY: 5th Sunday - New year, new ideas! Mexican food 

themed potluck after worship services. Please bring your favorite Mex-

ican dish! Devotional will follow the meal and serve as our evening 

worship. 

Tuesday 

Men’s Bible Study: 6:30 pm, Tuesdays, in the Family Center  

Wednesday 

-Ladies Bible Class: 10:00 am in the Family Center. 

-Adult Class: 7:00 pm in the Family Center. Chris Swinford - “Letters 

to Timothy and Titus”      

-Singing Class: 7:00 pm in small auditorium - Kerry Beaver 

The Village Youth Upcoming Events (7th-12th grade) 
 

-Monthly Devo: 6 pm, tonight, at the Hollars’ house. Van will 

leave from the YC at 5:45. Girls bring desserts, guys bring drinks. 

Should return around 8:30 to the YC. 

-Coffee Talks: 3-4 pm, Monday, 30th, at Frank & Joes on Kemp. 

-Hangout & Dinner: 4-7 pm, Wednesday, 1st, in the YC! BBQ 

sandwiches will be served at 6 for $3 a student. 

-T3 Conference: Signup sheets are located on the YC welcome 

desk. DEADLINE TO SIGNUP AND PAY IS WEDNESDAY, February 1st. 

-39er’s Banquet: 7 pm, Sunday, February 5th. Please signup to 

help by end of the day! Servers are asked to wear jeans and be at 

the Youth Center from 5-6 pm and 7-9 pm on Sunday the 5th. 

 

Please keep the following in your prayers, thoughts & deeds  
 

Information as of cutoff time: 12:00 pm, Thursday, 1/26 

Prayer Request 
Katie Jones (Niki Wallace’s daughter) - Recovery from injuries from a 
car accident. Please also pray for Niki as she travels to care for her.    
Continue To Remember:   
Ron Fox, Jamie Fulton, Linda Marinez, Robin Noey 

2nd Annual Faith Village Family Picnic 

It’s time to begin planning the 2nd Annual Faith Village Family Picnic. 

This year will be an expanded adventure with events beginning on 

Friday evening and extending through Saturday.  

The planning team is set to begin putting the pieces in place for this 

year’s experience. If you would like to become a part of this dynamic, 

fun and exciting team, please see Dennis Haws. 

The 2023 Affirming the Faith Seminar is quickly approaching. Mark 
your calendars for March 3rd and 4th. The seminar takes place at the 
North McArthur Church of Christ in north Oklahoma City. The seminar 
itself is a cooperative effort of numerous congregations that are 
located in and around Oklahoma City. Myron Bruce is the song leader 
for the event, so without doubt, the singing will be incredible. The 
keynote addresses and classes will not disappoint.  
For the complete schedule and further details please go to  
affirmingthefaithok.com .  

Thanks and Gratitude 
-Thank you for all of the support you have shown to my family and me 
during this difficult time. The ongoing prayers, cards, heartfelt condo-
lences, and delicious meals have been of great comfort to us. This is a 
wonderful congregation, and I am blessed to be a part of it. Dianne 
Browning  
 

-I want to thank everyone for your love, support and prayers. I will be 
having the gamma knife procedure done in the near future. Please 
continue with your prayers. I know God and your prayers are what 
keep me going. Love, Jamie Fulton 
 

-To my Faith Village church family for sharing my special day. It was 
wonderful to have the younger and older to celebrate. Thank you so 
very much it was a blessing and awesome. Oleta Rice 

Faith Village Youth Ministry's 39er's Banquet  

**TODAY IS THE LAST DAY TO RSVP!!** 

February 5th at 7 pm in the Youth Center.  

The banquet is for members ages 65 and up. 

 Call the church office at (940) 692-0032 and leave a voice mail. 

 Email the office at: office@faithvillagechurch.org  

Food choices are chicken alfredo or lasagna. 

New Ministries at Faith Village! 
 

Work Glove Ministry (A ministry helping seniors, widows, and 

widowers with small house repairs).  

If you would like to volunteer to assist in this ministry, please contact 

Jay O’Leary (940) 704-6901 
 

Unwed Mothers Ministry  

There will be a meeting on Sunday, February 5th, at 4:30 pm in the 

Family Center to discuss the unwed mothers ministry.  

Please come. Leslie needs your input on this new ministry.  

Please feel free to contact her by call, text or email.  

Leslie O’Leary (940) 782-0486, leslieoleary84@gmail.com 

Our Sympathy to  
-Mickey Green and Lori McGowan on the loss of Mickey's brother, Bobby 
Green, Jr. who passed away last night. A memorial service will be 
held at Faith Village on Monday, 1/30, at 10 a.m. 
-Our sympathy to Keith & Ann McCray on the loss of their son, 
William McCray, who passed away January 18. A memorial service 
was held January 25, at Owens & Brumley (Wichita Falls) chapel.   


